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Floreat Wandsworth Primary School Newsletter – Friday 11th February 2022 

FW NEWS 

CONGRATULATIONS TO 

WILLIAMS HOUSE! 
 

We have had a lovely half term of fun learning and we have had lots of opportunities for collaboration in and out 

of the classroom. The children have been working really hard to earn as many House Points as possible and the 

winners were Williams House with a massive total of 633 points! Pupils from Williams House got to have a House 

Treat together on Friday afternoon in their home clothes!  

There were over 2000 points awarded across a three-week period – that’s a lot of great learning and lots of 

character virtues on display! The points total for each house has now been reset and pupils will start earning 

points again after the half term break.  

 

OUR HOUSE CAPTAINS FOR MARDINI, WILLIAMS, RUTHERFORD AND HAMILTON!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What we are looking forward to... 

- Family Learning for all year groups   - PGL Overnight Trip for Year 6 pupils 

- Open Evening for current parents & pupils   - World Book Day! 

- Curriculum Trips     - Teacher and Parent Meetings + Reports 

- FOFW Community Events    - More House Points & House Treats! 
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PREPARATION FOR 

SECONDARY SCHOOL 

& BEYOND 

THE EARLY YEARS 

PERSONAL, 

EMOTIONAL & 

SOCIAL 

DEVELOPMENT 

ENGLISH MATHS SCIENCE 

HISTORY GEOGRAPHY SPANISH 

PHYSICAL EDUCATION DRAMA COMPUTING 

ART & DESIGN 

OUT OF THE 

CLASSROOM 

EXPERIENCES  

MUSIC 

DANCE MINDFULNESS 
RELIGIOUS 

EDUCATION 

 

WORKING TOGETHER  
 

At this school we always work together to ensure our 

pupils are happy and safe. We also work together to 

ensure families have a voice so their concerns, views 

and opinions are heard.  

 

In the first instance you can always approach the 

Headteacher (Mr Custance) about any concern or 

question you may have. Mr Custance will then offer 

advice and support or he will guide you to the right 

person for the appropriate advice and support. 

You can also raise concerns, views and opinions using 

the following process: 

 

STEP 1: We always attempt to resolve any issues or 

concerns at classroom level first. Our class teachers are 

always ready to help.  

STEP 2: If Step 1 is not successful then you can request 

to meet one of the Leaders (either one of the Key Stage 

Leaders or one of the Assistant Headteachers). 

STEP 3: On the very rare occasion that Steps 1 & 2 do 

not bring a satisfactory conclusion to the issue then a 

request can be made to meet with Mr Custance 

(Headteacher). 

 

You can also give us feedback through our feedback 

forms which can be found using the following link: 

CLICK HERE TO COMPLETE A FEEDBACK FORM! 

 

OUR CURRICULUM 
 

 

Our curriculum approach is divided into the areas 

found in the table below. You can find out about what 

your child is learning about by clicking on the 

following link and selecting on the different subjects.  

https://www.floreatwandsworth.org.uk/curricul

um/subject-by-subject 

OUR VISION 
 

https://forms.gle/isY5yHBq1rWpJDpC8
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 You can find our Safeguarding Policy on 

the Policies part of our website: 

http://www.floreatwandsworth.org.uk/po

licies 
 

 If you have a Safeguarding concern, then 

please call the School Office Team and tell 

them that your concern is urgent as it 

relates to Safeguarding. 
 

 To find out more about Safeguarding and 

Child Protection please visit the 

Wandsworth Information page where you 

can find lots of useful links about a range 

of different issues: Wandsworth 

Safeguarding Partnership (wscp.org.uk) 

 

 

KEEPING CHILDREN SAFE 
 

Our first priority at this school is to ensure all 

pupils are safe. If you ever have a concern 

about the safety and/or the wellbeing of a 

child, then please do approach Mr Custance 

who is the Designated Safeguarding Lead 

(DSL) at Floreat Wandsworth. You can also 

ask for Mrs Davies, Mrs Fry or Mrs Marsden who 

are the Deputy DSLs. You can also contact 

these members of staff if you have any 

concerns about any member of our school 

community including parents and staff.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

AMAZING ART IN YEAR 4  

   Scream By Edvard Munch                                    By Nura                     By Layla 

 

 

THE CALM  

SCHOOL CODE 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Act kindly. 

Speak nicely. 

Listen carefully. 

Move calmly. 
 

http://www.floreatwandsworth.org.uk/policies
http://www.floreatwandsworth.org.uk/policies
https://wscp.org.uk/
https://wscp.org.uk/


 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

February Friday 11th February – FOFW Cake Sale – Playground – 3pm 
 
Monday 14th to Friday 18th February – Half term Break  
 
Tuesday 22nd February - Year 3 Family Learning – Hall – 8.35am to 9.30am 
 
Wednesday 23rd February - Year 4 Family Learning – Hall – 8.35am to 9.30am 
 
Thursday 24th February – Year 6 Family Learning – Hall – 8.35am to 9.30am 
 
Friday 25th February – Nursery Family Learning – Hall – 8.35am to 9.30am 
 
Monday 28th February - Year 5 Family Learning – Hall – 8.35am to 9.30am 
 

March Tuesday 1st March - Year 1 Family Learning – Hall – 8.35am to 9.30am 
 
Wednesday 2nd March – Reception Family Learning – Hall – 8.35am to 9.30am 
 
Thursday 3rd March - Year 2 Family Learning – Hall – 8.35am to 9.30am 
 
Friday 4th March – World Book Day for our Pupils + Non-Uniform Day – pupils can come dressed 
as their favourite character from a book if they would like to! 
 
Friday 4th March – FOFW Coffee Morning – Hall - 8.35am to 9.30am 
 
Friday 18th March – FOFW Cake Sale – Playground – 3pm 
 
Tuesday 22nd March – Teacher & Parent Meetings – Year 6 only 
 
Thursday 24th March – Teacher & Parent Meetings – Year 6 only 
 
Friday 25th March – FOFW Coffee Morning – Hall - 8.35am to 9.30am 
 
Wednesday 30th March – ‘Open Evening’ for current parents & pupils – Come and look around the 
school with your child at any time from 4pm to 6pm. You will be able to visit the classrooms, see 
the library and look at the learning in the books!   
 

April 
onwards 

Monday 4th to Tuesday 19th April – Easter Break  
 
Tuesday 26th April – Teacher & Parent Meetings – Nursery to Year 5  
 
Thursday 28th April – Teacher & Parent Meetings – Nursery to Year 5  
 
Friday 20th May – FOFW Social Event for Adults (evening event) 
 
Sunday 10th July – FOFW Summer Fair (daytime event) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

PUNCTUALITY  

We must urge all families to make sure that pupils are through the green gate on Farlton Rd by 8.37am at 

the very latest.  

It is very important that pupils begin lessons on time so that they do not miss out on any key learning.   

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PHOTOS FROM AROUND THE SCHOOL 

 Year 1 showcasing their amazing Maths skills with Miss Clark and Miss Weeks (who is our Maths 

Specialist)! 

 Year 6 pupils voiced their opinions about the school through a series of questions and scaled 

their answers from strongly disagree to strongly agree. 

 Collaborative learning in Year 2 with everyone together with Miss Cann. 

 And achieving architecture mastery in Reception! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PHOTOS FROM AROUND THE SCHOOL 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PHOTOS FROM AROUND THE SCHOOL – GYMNASTICS! 

Next term… Netball! 



 
 

PHOTOS FROM AROUND THE SCHOOL – BREAK TIMES! 

Thank you to the Head Pupils 

for taking these photos! 


